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 Ben Shaw COMMEM

AIL

2014/7877/P 15/01/2015  16:34:45 I represent the freeholder at 72 Charlotte Street

The noise impact assessment states that readings after 1am were corrupted and that a revised report 

would be presented once these readings had been retaken. However no such report seems to be on the 

site.

The Construbtuion Management plan (3.9) states that "Work is not envisaged" on underground 

earthworks. This clearly incorrect as a basement is to be dug and this is a fundamanetal part of what 

should be in the Construction Management Plan

No traffic plan appears to have been presented. The Construction Management Plan states that one will 

be prepared

The massing on the revised planning application is considerably more than on the previous planning 

application and will impact adversely on the light availability at 72 Charlotte Street and yet no light 

assesmment has been provided
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